
Routes 4A and 133 Construction Update - May 7, 2020 

Construction Update 

West Rutland Paving Project 

Routes 4A and 133 

Date: Thursday, 5/7/20 

Project Location: Roadway 

Location: Beginning at the intersection of VT-133 (Clarendon Ave.) and Skyline Drive 

extending northerly along VT-133 (Clarendon Ave) to its intersection with VT-4A (Main Street). 

The project also begins west of the intersection of VT-4A (Main Street) and Barnes Street at the 

Class 1 Town Highway limit and extends easterly along VT-4A (Main Street) to its intersection 

with BUS-4. 

Scope of Work: Construction activities include milling (grinding) of the roadway, paving with a 

leveling and wearing course of asphalt, pavement markings. Sidewalk ramps and pedestrian 

crossing infrastructure will be replaced and upgraded to meet current ADA standards as 

necessary. Some bicycle features may be added where applicable and feasible, and other 

highway related items will be completed as well. 

As part of Governor Scott’s “Work Smart, Stay Safe” order, all construction crews are currently 
subject to safety restrictions and precautions. 

Construction Activities: 

It is anticipated that the contractor will begin milling operations on Wednesday, 5/13 on the west 

end of the project (at the intersection of VT-4A (Main Street) and Barnes Street at the Class 1 

Town Highway limit) and proceed easterly along Route 4A. This work will continue into the 

week of 5/18. 

Traffic Impacts: Motorists can expect a one-way alternating traffic pattern in the vicinity of 

milling operations. Minor delays may occur. 

Project Fact Sheet 

https://resources.vtrans.vermont.gov/factsheet/default.aspx?pin=16V127 

Contact Information: 

Name - Natalie Boyle, Project Information Consultant, EIV Technical Services 

Phone - (802) 855-3893 

Email - nboyle@eivtech.com 

https://resources.vtrans.vermont.gov/factsheet/default.aspx?pin=16V127


  

 


